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16 July 2021 
 

While EVER GIVEN is en route to her destination ports in Europe, the vessel 
needs to follow the guidance outlined in its seaworthiness certificate to sail at 
lower speeds and to call only Rotterdam and Felixstowe. The usual Hamburg 
port call will be dropped because of concerns surrounding navigation safety. To 
comply with the safety requirement, the cargoes planned to be discharged in 
Hamburg will be unloaded in Rotterdam and transshipped to the destination port. 
 
Evergreen Line is coordinating with the terminal operators regarding berth 
arrangements and will maintain close contact with them to ensure the containers 
can be discharged as soon as possible when the vessel arrives.    
 
The ship's operational schedule is planned as follows: 
 
 28 July   - ETB Rotterdam Delta Terminal to discharge local imports and 

 transshipments via this port 

 02 August - ETB Rotterdam Euromax Terminal to discharge cargoes  
to/via Hamburg, then transshipped by EVER UTILE 0014-164E 

 03 August - ETB Felixstowe to discharge local imports 

 08 August – EVER UTILE to call Hamburg and discharge local imports and  
transshipments via this port 

 
We wish to advise the cargo interests who have yet to provide a General Average 
(GA) security to expedite this process in order to avoid unnecessary delay in 
cargo release and delivery at the port of discharge. For cargo interests who have 
any questions in processing the GA requirements, please contact the GA 
administrating adjusters directly using the following contact details:  
 
 Parties based in Europe / UK:  

eg-casualty@rhl-ct.com  
(+44 151 433 3320) 

  Parties based in all other locations: 
Singapore.GA@rhl-ct.com 
 (+65 6506 2897/8) 

 
Evergreen Line sincerely appreciates the patience and support of our customers 
as well as the efforts of all parties concerned. 
 


